
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN 

ECISD AND THE CITY OF FORT WORTH 

 

DATE: July 19, 2011 

  
 

The City of Fort Worth entered into a contract with JPMorgan Chase Bank to offer procurement 

cards for employee use.  The school district would like to utilize the pricing structure that the 

City of Fort Worth received through a bid process.  In order to receive the same pricing, the 

District must enter into an interlocal agreement with the City of Fort Worth. 

 

 ********************  

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the attached Interlocal Agreement 

between ECISD and the City of Fort Worth. 

 

 

 ******************** 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Hector Mendez,     Tonya Tillman, 

Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent 

for Business Operations 


